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Memo 
 

To: Music directors; pastors 

From: James Cavanagh, Director 

Date: December 30, 2019 

Re: Music Directors meeting on February 5 

 

The Office of Worship will be hosting a lunch meeting for directors of music on Wednesday, 

February 5, 11:30 – 1:30 at the Pastoral Center.  

 

On the agenda: “Music of Lent” with special emphasis on the special rites of RCIA during this 

period. 

 

Register here: https://scd.formstack.com/forms/music_of_lent 
 

For questions, contact the Office of Worship at 916-733-0221 or jcavanagh@scd.org  
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